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Monday 23rd March 2020 

Home Learning Information 

Dear Parent carers, 

Further to the announcement last week relating to Chadsgrove School’s closure for the foreseeable 
future in order to keep our children safe, many of you may be wondering how to ‘educate’ your child 
at home. 

In response to this challenge, many of our teachers put together ‘packs’ containing learning activities, 
advice and guidance, which were sent home last week. Some of our older and most able pupils were 
also sent some work via their school e-mail address. 

Our talented team of teachers are continuing to work hard to produce educational, engaging and fun 
activities to be uploaded to our website over the coming days and weeks. These can be found on the 
Chadsgrove School website: 

https://www.chadsgroveschool.org.uk/ 

On the top ‘Menu bar’, you will now see a ‘Home Learning’ link. When you click on this, you will see a 
drop down menu which has links to ‘reading’ activities and links to recommended ‘educational 
websites’. We will also be organising content into ‘subject’ folders and ‘Class Sets’ making it easier to 
find appropriate content for your child. 

At this challenging time, we are also mindful of maintaining our pupils’ Positive Mental Health and so 
our staff have already started creating additional fun and engaging content such as our ‘video stories’ 
read by our staff, as these will provide a welcome distraction for pupils.  

We also have some other exciting ideas, such as a ‘Chadsgrove Radio Podcast’, although these may 
take a little bit of time to create, edit and upload, so please be patient and keep checking the website 
and our Twitter feed for the latest updates.  

Stay safe and look after each other.  

Yours Sincerely, 

G Brown 

Gareth Brown 

(Assistant Head) 
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